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24th June 2024 

 
Madagascar: A Musical Adventure Junior 

Red and Blue Cast. 
 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
We hope this letter finds you well. We are writing to provide you with important details regarding the 
upcoming summer production: Madagascar: A Musical Adventure Junior.  
 
The dates for the production are: Thursday 11th July and Friday 12th July, with performances split 
into two casts: Red cast and Blue cast. The main characters and speaking parts will perform as their 
part in one evening performance.  
 
We made the decision to split into two separate casts due to the vast talent we were met with during 
the audition process. This arrangement ensures that all children have an opportunity to shine on 
stage and experience different roles within the production. Both casts will showcase the hard work 
and talents of our students, with each child expected to perform in both shows. This diversity of roles 
provides valuable learning experiences and helps develop their confidence and versatility in 
performing arts. 
 

To further explain:  

If your child has been assigned a main character role on Thursday, they will play a different role on 
Friday, such as an extra and participating in class dances. Therefore, we do expect children to 
attend and perform in both shows.  

Thursday 11th July – Red cast  
Friday 12th July – Blue cast 
 
Tickets:  

We know families are keen to attend performances to cheer on and celebrate the children. 
Information about purchasing tickets will be made available soon. We will send reminders about the 
casting information so you can ensure you purchase for the correct show.  

If you have any questions regarding the summer production or your child's role, please contact us 
via the school office or Class Dojo.  

Thank you for your continued support and collaboration in making our school productions a success. 
We look forward to seeing you at the summer production and celebrating the creativity and 
dedication of our students. 

 
Yours faithfully, 
Miss Williams, Mr May, Mr Andrews, Mrs Collis and Miss Fright 
 
 
 
 


